Whiskers Care Instruction Sheet 

Thank you for offering to take Weddington Hills’ mascot “Whiskers” with you on your trip. The pictures you take and the text you write will be posted on our Website’s blog. Please fill out this sheet and read these instructions carefully. Both you and your parents will need to sign and return it before you may take Whiskers. 
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Name: ___________________________________________ 

Dates of Trip: _____________________________________ 

Where are you going? _______________________________ 

By taking Whiskers with you, you agree to follow these rules: 

· I will take care of Whiskers. 

· I understand that Whiskers belongs to Weddington Hills Elementary School and that my fellow classmates and teachers are entrusting its care to me. 

· I will not let Whiskers get dirty. 

· I will not lose Whiskers. 

· I will not allow pets or younger brothers or sisters to play with Whiskers. 

· In exchange for the privilege of taking Whiskers with me, I will take pictures and write captions for the pictures which Mrs. Lewis will post to a blog. 

· The focus of my photos and writing will be educational. I will try to come up with interesting facts about the places I go to share with my classmates. 

· I will talk to Mrs. Lewis about how to give her the pictures and captions. 

· I will return Whiskers to school within two days of returning from my trip. 

· Whiskers will return to school on: ____________________ 

I have read these rules and agree to follow them. 

_____________________________________        ____________________    

                   Student's Signature                                         Date 

I understand that my child will be taking Whiskers with him/her on the trip indicated and have talked with him/her about the responsibilities above.

_____________________________________          ______________________________ 

                       Parent's Name                                                Parent's Signature 

Questions?  Please contact Mrs. Lewis (barbara.lewis@cabarrus.k12.nc.us) or 704-786-8770.

